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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Hello and welcome back to the start of a new half term. It has been great to see the children back in school 

around one another. I hope you were able to spend some time with your children over the holiday and do 

something you were all able to enjoy.

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

12/11/24 – Odd Socks day 

15/11/24 – Children in Need (own clothes day) 

12/11/24 – Potential new starters visit 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas 

Jumpers) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 

Nursery 

In nursery the children have been fascinated by the changes we have seen around us and we have been 

learning about Autumn. On the last day of the half term the children went on an Autumn walk along the Burn 

and around to the Boating Lake to feed the swans, ducks and geese. We took photos and collected items of 

interest to take back to nursery 

 

Attendance 

A polite reminder that if your child is absent from 

school, you must contact the school and let us know 

why. You can either send a message to Mrs Robinson 

or leave a message on the school’s answer phone. It 

takes a considerable amount of time for us to contact 

you and this is time that could be better spent by 

adults in school supporting the children. Many thanks 

for your help and support with this matter. 

Caring Caterpillar 

This half term we are focusing on the value of caring with the children in school. With the younger children, we 

use our caring caterpillar teddy to reinforce what caring looks like. With our older pupils, we focus on how we 

show care to each other. Please see below some of the sorts of things we will say to the children in school to 

encourage caring. It would be great if you could reinforce some of these at home. 

• We show care through our actions, not just words 

• Ask people how they are doing and show a genuine interest in their answer 

• Notice what others are interested in 

• Help where you can, even if it is in a small way 

• Communicate with each other politely, especially online 

• Remember to apologise when needed 

• Encourage people when they are finding things tricky 

• Give without the expectation of getting something in return 

• Share 

• Show active listening – this is when we listen to someone and respond to what they are saying 

• Help someone if they are hurt or feeling down 

Learning is important in any school but I truly believe that it is important to be a good person first and the above 

goes a long way in achieving that. 

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


